
The Ronald W. LaMar Memorial Scholarship 
 Creativity     Generosity     Leadership     Music     Passion 

 
 

The goal of this scholarship is to identify and reward a student who: 
• Exemplifies some or all of the 5 pillars of the Ronald W. LaMar Scholarship 

o Creativity, Generosity, Leadership, Music, Passion  

• Has made a contribution to their community through music (in addition to school ensembles) 

 

Applicants must also: 
• Maintain a cumulative GPA of 3.0 or better 

• Be an active member of at least one CB High School music ensemble during 12th grade  

• Be continuing their education at a college or university 

 

 

In order to be considered for the scholarship, you must: 
✓ Complete a brief cover page detailing required personal information 

✓ Answer 3 short answer questions 

✓ Submit a 1-2 page reflection 

✓ Obtain and submit a 1 page “testimonial” from another individual that is not 

your CB music teacher 

✓ Submit the completed application to mgruver@cbsd.org  no later than 4/15/25 

 

 
 

Recipient will be notified by their director by May 19th 
And will be presented with the $2,000 scholarship at the annual CB Jazz in the Park 

event on 5/28/25 at Central Park in Doylestown 
 
 

On behalf of the Central Bucks Music Department, thank you for 
your interest in The Ronald W. LaMar Memorial Scholarship.  We 

wish all applicants the best of luck and hope that music will 
continue to play an important role in your life. 

 
~The Central Bucks Music Staff 

mailto:mgruver@cbsd.org

